минобрнауки РОССИИ

Федеральное государственное бюджетное образовательное учреждение высшего профессионального образования

«Новосибирский национальный исследовательский государственный университет» (Новосибирский государственный университет, НГУ) МЕДИЦИНСКИЙ ФАКУЛЬТЕТ

19.03.2012

№

To: Mr. Udo Simon Sanoris Stiftung fuer Gesundheitsforschung Theresienstrasse 9 D-90403 Nuernberg

Dear Mr Simon,

We would like to discuss the idea of Prof. Kay Brune to a possible cooperation between the Novosibirsk State University (NSU) and the Friedrich-Alexander-Universitaet Erlangen-Nuernberg (FAU) and would kindly ask you to establish contacts with the FAU.

Please find attached a draft of the MOU for discussion with the Dean of medical Faculty of the FAU.

Menel

Thank you very much for your support. We would appreciate to hear from you soon.

Sincerely yours,

Prof. Andrei G. Pokrovsky Dean, Medical Department